
Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher 
Deputy Chief

February 18, 1994

Mr. Peter MacDonald 
26215-008
P. O. Box 8000, Unit IB 
Bradford, PA 16701-0980
Dear Mr. MacDonald:
Thank you for your letter of January 1, 1994 and my apology for the 
delay in responding. It was good to hear from you.
I have enclosed a signed copy of my autobiography as a gift to you.
Again, thank you and best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief
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